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Dear Parents,
	
Even though November is a short school month for the children, there are still a few important dates for you to mark down on your calendar.  
We would like to begin by informing you that our school will be having a “Week of Kindness” Challenge. It will begin on November 14th with a Hats Day and end on November 18th with a Disney Character Day. You will receive further information about this challenge.
On Tuesday, November 29th and Wednesday, November 30th, the Ignacio Cruz School will be having Parent-Teacher Conferences.  The children will have early dismissal at 12:15 pm on both days. You will receive a note in your child’s folder with the day and time of your scheduled Parent-Teacher Conference.
The Ignacio Cruz School will be CLOSED from Monday, November 7th to Friday, November 11th, for Fall Recess. The school will reopen again on November 14th.
On Wednesday, November 23rd, the Ignacio Cruz School will be having a Half Day Session (8:00 am – 12:15 pm). We will also be having a “Pajama Day” that day. We ask students to wear their favorite pajamas and to also bring in their favorite stuffed animal. 
One final reminder, the school will then be CLOSED on Thursday, November 24th and Friday, November 25th for Thanksgiving.
		May you and your family have a pleasant and peaceful Thanksgiving Celebration!

Sincerely Yours,
Mrs. Chita, Ms. Taveras, & Mrs. Rosa
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